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SDBP 2018 Annual Meeting - WORKSHOP
Submissions Now Open

SDBP 2018 Annual Meeting
Teaching DBPs and Half-Day Workshops

Submissions Now Open!

The SDBP Program Committee requests proposals for the Teaching DBPs and Half-Day Workshops for the
upcoming 2018 Annual Meeting.

Submit your workshop proposal!

Deadline: March 14, 2018

Or go to the SDBP Meetings page for more information as it becomes available:

http://www.sdbp.org/meetings/

Submissions for meeting abstracts (Paper s/Posters/Concurrents) will open mid-March.
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